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1. Thanks to the donation of 7 trees by Adopt-A-Tree 
Tallahassee and the work of several of our 
neighbors, 3 Black Gum (Tupelo) and 4 Winged 
Elm were planted around the pond. I’d like to thank 
everyone who donated trees and time to get the 
trees planted. 

2. Leaf mulch was replaced on the walkway around 
the pond. Please make sure that leaf mulch is not 
removed from any common areas by mistake. Make 
sure that you tell your yard maintenance people, if  
you employ them, to leave the mulch in the 
common areas, especially around the pond. Also, 
please don’t mow in the common areas, especially 
around the pond. 

3. Buckeye trees donated to the pond were planted 
around the bridge area and have been watered by 
neighbors. All 5 of the trees are doing well. Thanks 
to everyone who has watered them. 
 

 
    


